
CL-C 88-2024

Sent Via Email: Ann-Marie.Norio@niagararegion.ca 

Ann-Marie Norio 

Regional Clerk 

Office of the Regional Clerk 

1815 Sir Isaac Brock Way 

Thorold, ON L2V 4T7 

Dear Ms. Norio: 

Re: City of Niagara Falls Resolution regarding: Request for Extensions to Niagara 

Region Incentive Programs 

Please be advised that, at its meeting of September 10, 2024, the Council of the Corporation of 

the City of Niagara Falls supported the resolution from the City of St. Catharines as follows: 

Ordered on the motion of Councillor Lori Lococo, seconded by Councillor Wayne 

Campbell, 

THAT the Council of the Corporation of the City of Niagara Falls supports the 

Resolution of the City of St. Catharines requesting the Niagara Region to 

extend the expiration deadlines for Niagara Region's Incentive Programs for 

a period of three years to October 1st , 2027; and further; 

THAT Council requests that Niagara Region extend the expiration deadline 

for Niagara Region's Smart Growth Regional Development Charges 

Reduction Program and the Smarter Niagara Incentive Program Property 

Rehabilitation and Revitalization Tax Increment Grant for a period of three 

years to October 1st, 2027, for projects approved by Council under the City's 

Community Improvement Plans on or before September 30, 2024. 
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